
 
 

July 23, 2015 
 
 
 
Mr. Larry Teahon, Manager of Health 
  Safety and Environmental Affairs 
Crow Butte Resources, Inc. 
86 Crow Butte Road 
P.O. Box 169 
Crawford, NE   69339-0169 
 
SUBJECT: NOTICE OF ERRATA FOR THE FINAL ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT FOR 

THE LICENSE RENEWAL OF CROW BUTTE RESOURCES, INC.’S SOURCE 
MATERIAL LICENSE NO.:  SUA-1534 (DOCKET NO.: 40-08943) 

 
Dear Mr. Teahon: 
 
The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) staff has completed an errata sheet for the 
final environmental assessment (EA) prepared for the license renewal of Crow Butte Resources, 
Inc.’s (CBR) Source Material License No. SUA-1534.  Following publication of the EA, the NRC 
staff identified an error in the EA regarding the characterization of the terms of CBR’s National 
Pollution Discharge Elimination System permit for land application of treated process 
wastewater.  The errata sheet does not change the staff’s conclusions in the EA or the Finding 
of No Significant Impact.  Enclosed is a copy of the errata sheet.   
 
The EA has been publicly available in the NRC’s Agency-wide Documents Access and 
Management System (ADAMS), searchable under ML14288A517, since it was first published in 
October 2014.  The EA is also available on the project webpage at:  
http://www.nrc.gov/info-finder/materials/uranium/licensed-facilities/crow-butte.html.  The EA has 
now been amended to include a copy of the errata.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact the NRC Environmental Project 
Manager for the environmental review of the Crow Butte License Renewal, Mr. Nathan 
Goodman at 301-415-0221 or via email at:  Nathan.Goodman@nrc.gov. 

 
Sincerely, 
 

/RA/ 
  

Marissa Bailey, Director 
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety, Safeguards,  
  and Environmental Reviews 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety 
  and Safeguards 
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